
 

At Brockenhurst CE Primary School our vision is to inspire a love of learning, within a nurturing Christian environment. 

 

“Loving, Hopeful, Thankful” 

N E W S L E T T E R :  I S S U E  1 3   19th March 2021 

 2019    Welcome:  School Notices: 

Dear Parents and Friends of Brockenhurst CE Primary 

  

What a fabulous restart to learning. The children have 
come back loving spending time with their friends and in 
class. It makes such a difference to the children’s mental 
health having some form of normality. The weather is 
allowing us to have the children outside as much as 
possible. 

  

I know many of you will also be pleased to see that some 
afterschool clubs will be available after Easter. Badger’s 
Rest remains available to all children aged 2 to 11 years 
in the Pre-school from 7:30am to 6pm for children in our 
shared learning space. As time goes by we will review our 

provision based on national advice and local trends. 

  

If you have any questions please do contact me. I am 
looking forward to seeing you all again after Easter. 

 

 

 

  
J Littlewood, Head Teacher 

j.littlewood@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk 

 • We are pleased to tell you that after school extra-curricular clubs will start 
again in the summer term. These will be bookable from early next week; 
we will email you when the booking system is open. We have a range of 
outdoor activities available for Y1-6 across the week. Please see the 
timetable sent alongside this newsletter for details. To book an in-house 
club (green on the timetable) log into your Scopay account to make 
payment, this will secure your place; these clubs will run for 10 weeks of 
the summer term from week commencing Monday 26th April. Please note 
that each club will run outside and accommodate children from two year 
groups. In the case of extremely wet weather a dedicated indoor space 
has been allocated to each club; COVID safe procedures will be in place. 
We also have a range of clubs run by external providers; please book and 
pay for these direct with the provider (see attached timetable for booking 
links). Externally run clubs begin week commencing 19th April. 

• Virtual Parents Evenings will be held via Zoom in the final week of this 
term. Meeting links will be sent out via email at the end of next week. 

If you have not done so already please book your appointment via our 
school website: 
https://www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Parents+Evening+
Bookings&pid=90  

• Today is Red Nose Day. Thank you for donating to wear home clothes – 
we also had some great superhero costumes in school today. It is not too 
late to make your donation, please log onto your Scopay account to make 
a minimum donation of £1 electronically. 

• Next year’s term dates (2021-22) and inset days can now be found on 
our school website: 

https://www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=4
4 

 

R e a s o n s  t o  c e l e b r a t e :  

 
 Important Dates: 

 

  

 

29-31st March (depending on class) 

Thur 1st April 

19th April 

31st May-4th Jun 

7th June 

7th July 

23rd July 

 

 

 

Parents Evenings 

Last Day of Spring Term 

First Day of Summer Term 

Half Term 

Inset Day 

Highcliffe Induction Day 

Last day of term 

Pause For Thought 

Where flowers bloom, so does hope – Lady Bird Johnson 
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